
From: Gricar, Lara (Consultant)
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2009 1:16 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant)
Subject: Municipal League of King County Briefing on 2/25 from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.
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6/29/2009

Ron- 
We've been asked to brief the Municipal League of King County on Wednesday, Feb. 25 from 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
at 600 Union St. We will have 30 minutes to summarize the bored tunnel hybrid alternative, followed by 30 
minutes for Q&A. Ron Posthuma and Bob Powers will be attending. 
  
Are you available to attend this briefing?  
  
Thanks! 
Lara 
  
Lara Gricar 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-6822 
gricarla@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  


